
- 1 - 

FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 99        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 99 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 

TOPIC: ADJUSTED GROSS ANNUAL PAYROLL FOR SEASONAL WORKERS 
 
 
 TWCC has released the adjusted gross annual payroll requirement of an employer for 
coverage of seasonal workers as $33,311.00.  This payroll amount will be used in 1994 to apply 
against an agricultural employer's 1993 payroll, and to determine whether a farm or ranch worker 
is covered by workers' compensation. 
 
 Inflation was determined to be 3% during 9/92 through 8/93. 
 
 If you need more information, call Janet Chamness at (512) 440-3534. 


